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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –       Oct. 19, 2009   
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Contact: Buck Wilson, Director 

Telephone: 910-433-3700 

 E-mail: BWilson@co.cumberland.nc.us 

 

 
 

Health Department H1N1 Vaccine Update: 
Shot Now Available  

 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Cumberland County Public Health Department, 227 Fountainhead 

Lane, began offering the inactivated H1N1 flu shot vaccine today. The department is currently 

offering both the live-virus nasal spray and the inactivated flu shot for H1N1. 

 

The department recommends that individuals call the Immunization Clinic at 433-3657 to check 

on the availability of the vaccine and on the hours for the clinic. These may change daily because 

of the demand for the vaccine and the arrival of shipments.  

 

There will be an administrative fee of $18 that will be charged to insurance carriers or any third-

party payers. 

 

For more information, call the Immunization Clinic at 433-3657.  

 

Check with your medical provider to see if you should receive the H1N1 vaccine. For more 

information, go to www.flu.gov. 
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